Christ the King

Year 2 Spring 2 2020 Newsletter

Learning together in faith, hope and love.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are hoping you have found the reading and progress information shared at Parent Meetings useful. We do continually send reminders and messages out via 'the Marvellous Me' app for which all parents have been provided with a log in—please make sure you are checking this regularly for our updates. Please also remember to keep the clock sent home for Home Learning so that children can continue learning to read and tell the time over the coming weeks.

In Science the children greatly enjoyed observing the changes to 'Skittles' sweets when liquids were added to them. We rounded up last half term's topic 'Around The World In 80 Days' with a virtual reality experience to the moon!









This half term's next learning continues the geographical theme of location as the children now begin to immerse themselves in exploring what an island is in our topic 'Incredible Islands.' The topic map information for this half term's learning is provided overleaf.

Thank you to everyone who supported our dress up day to launch our book focus. Do try to support our events this term.

With best wishes, the Year 2 Team

Reading Awards

Pink Certificates (25 signatures) last half term:

Ashton, Lily, Sophia.

Bronze Certificates (50 signatures) last half term:

Kuba, Lillie-Mae, Billy, Bobby, Jayden.

Silver Certificates (75 signatures) last half term:

Alayna, Amelia, Connie, Jose, Lilliana, Shenay, Suzanna, William, Reuben, Zofia, Mason, Oscar, Iona, Lola-Skye, Emilia, Filothei, Paula, Lizzy, Ana, Alice, Gustaw, Eva, Kai, Oscar, Crystal, Jake, Sofia.

Gold Certificates (100 signatures) last half term:

Lilliana, Rosie, Shenay, Torrie, William, Claudia, Evie, Conor, Kien-James.

Diamond Certificates (150) signatures last half term:

Alex, Jasiu, Lily.

How You Can Help

- *Make sure your child brings their drinks bottle back to school every Monday.
- *Look out for a weekly classroom library book for you to read to your child which will be starting this term, please ensure these are returned every Friday to ensure your child can borrow another book.
- *Reading and spellings should be practised daily by all children.
- *Reading Records and books are needed in school DAILY please.
- *It is an expectation that Home Learning and reading is completed weekly as part of our Home School Agreement.

Home Learning Log to be be returned on Thursdays.